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Overhead Survey 
Dear Colleagues, 

 

Over the next ten days you will receive reminders to participate in our survey on fee-for-service overhead 

costs.  The survey is an essential tool for the NLMA as we prepare for negotiations for the following 

reasons.  First, we need to understand the impact of overhead costs during a time when fee increases 

are limited.  Second, we need better information to inform government and the public about the share of 

revenue that goes to overheads before physicians take their income.   

  

Please take 10-15 minutes to complete the survey.  The link can be found here. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Lynn Dwyer, MD 

President 

 
Additional details: 

 

To provide the most accurate answers, and to help expedite completion of the Overhead Survey, it is 

suggested that you have a copy of your 2016 Tax Return on hand before starting the survey (T1 for non-

incorporated practitioners, T2 for incorporated practitioners).  Please complete and submit the survey on 

or before 11:59 p.m. on March 18, 2018. If you have any issues while completing this survey, please 

contact Michelle Countway of Deloitte at mcountway@deloitte.ca or (902) 721-5545. 

 

In order to undertake this work, Deloitte has signed a non-disclosure agreement with the NLMA that 

protects the information you provide.  Rest assured, the information you share with us will be held in the 

strictest of confidence. 

 

Please note that you may answer part of the survey and then return to it at a later time if you use the 

same device on both occasions.  A different device will not permit you to retrieve answers from a 

previous session. Only one response can be submitted per physician.  The survey can only be submitted 

once from the same device. 

 

If the above link does not work, please copy and paste the following link into your web browser: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SDZMZLQ 
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